
NEOkla Club Meeting   5-13-2014  
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Neil Cox – Assistant RE, 
Virginia Apker – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Steve Herrod, Pat Lipsinic, 
Jon Pyeatt, and George Walker.  The minutes of the April meeting and the 
treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney:  There were 37 drivers at the May 4th event, with 
15 weekend members.  The next event is June 1st on Lot 14 at the Fairgrounds.  
The Solo committee would like to make this a charity event.  SCCA allows one 
charity event a year to receive special charges of $80.00.  The committee 
proposed donating the proceeds to the Animal Rescue Society.  Following 
discussion concerning recipients, Neil Cox moved to split the proceeds above 
expenses between two locally based charities.  Jon Pyeatt seconded.  Motion 
carried. 
 
A proposal has been made to those in charge of the Stroud site, and we are 
waiting to hear from.  The proposed date is June 15th.  Rental cost would be 
$800.00. 
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: There were 20 drivers at the April 26th 
event, with 3 weekend members.  There was no rental fee, but we paid for 
mowing the site. 
 
New Business:  
Burnco will not be available in June.  The meeting place will be announced later. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 


